The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on October 4, 2018 at 7 p.m. Present were Doug Sivers, Alton Wilber, Dave Bailey, Doc Luce,
Clifford Reed, Dennis Magargal, Lennie Kalechitz, Lori Raub, Mary Jane Bolles, and Linda
Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments  Doc representing Liberty Park stated that cleanup will be Saturday,
October 6 beginning at 9 a.m. Cinnamon rolls and coffee will be served.

Minutes Linda noted the following corrections to the September Meeting Minutes: Under
New Business, paragraph 3, the second sentence should read Doug noted we pay the insurance
not “the township is”. In the paragraph before the Adjournment, insert computer before
“password” and omit the last sentence “However, no one present knew what they were
discussing”. Dave made a motion to accept the September 2018 Meeting Minutes as corrected.
Alton seconded and Doug voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following September activities: filled ditches on Stone Crop,
Holy, Hunsinger, and Mt. Valley; worked and topped portions of Bailey; worked Shadowbrook;
worked back side of Mt. Valley; one new pipe each on Cross, Upper Rhiney, and Mt. Valley;
and new material on Cabin West. County Commissioners were notified of problem on
Shadowbrook—stream bed flat eroding the road—as it is a County bridge the next day
equipment brought in to help get creek back in with a base, top it, and raise it of the road.

Treasurer’s Report  Doug noted that we are pushing $84,000 for flood work so far. Dave
made a motion to accept the September 2018 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill List 10-18, pay any
bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for October. Alton seconded
and Doug voted yes. Alton stated that he has been asked why only Lori gets a copy of the
Treasurer’s Report. Linda responded that only Lori has asked for a copy. They will be available
at the November meeting.

Scheduled Public Input None,

Old Business Doug noted that as approved at the September 6, 2018 meeting, the
township is pursuing the Tax Anticipation Note for $85,000 for 2019. He noted that he and
Linda had been gathering information which will be taken to the attorney who has a few things
to do and review, and then it will be taken to the bank.

New Business Dave made a motion to purchase a new cinder spreader for the little truck
from Snake Creek Marine for $4,595 installed. Doug seconded and Alton voted yes. It was
noted that we could sell the old one ourselves. It is 5 years old and the normal life is 3 years.

Lennie then asked about the old business of the Grange. Alton explained that it is washed out
and Doug noted that it can still be used this fall for voting.

Meetings Linda noted the budget meeting will be Thursday, October 11, 2018 at 7 p-m.



The Susquehanna County Township Officials Convention will be Thursday, October 18 with
registration beginning at 2 p.m. Five people will be attending from Liberty Township.

The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

Correspondence Correspondence was handled during the month or is in the pass-around
folder for the Supervisors.

Adjournment Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m. Alton seconded
and Doug voted yes.



